
Spain’s Meliá to Boost Presence
in Cuba by Adding Eight New
Hotels

Havana, May 12 (RHC/Incentive Travel)-- Spain’s Meliá Hotels International has announced that it will
extend its presence in Cuba in the center of the island, with the addition of eight new hotels, while
promoting multi-destination holidays.

The company said it was committed to enhancing quality and service through renovation and adaptation
to its brand standards.

The agreement between Meliá Hotels International and the Cuban hotel groups, Gran Caribe, Cubanacan
and Islazul, aims to promote organized multi-destination holidays that already include several towns and
cities on the island, simultaneously adding new destinations.

In 2015, Meliá Hotels International celebrated the 25th anniversary of its operations in Cuba.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/129655-spains-melia-to-boost-presence-in-cuba-by-
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